
 
 
 

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________ 

 

September 11, 2011 

“In this is love, not that we loved God, 
but that He loved us and sent His Son 

to be the propitiation for our sins.” 
1 John 4:10 (NASB) 

4100 Oakland Drive, Kalamazoo MI  49008 (269)349-2835 
Admin. Asst. Hours: M - Th. 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM,  Friday - Office Closed 

Loaves & Fishes: September - Peanut Butter 



Women’s Ministries 
 

Sept. 25 12:15 Fall Kickoff luncheon 
Sept. 25 5:00 PM Ladies Praise Practice 
Sept. 30 - Oct. 1 Fall Retreat - Barakel 
Oct. 6 - Nov. 17 Bible Study 

Young At Heart 
Sept. 27 GR Public Museum-ArtPrize 

Youth Group Family Picnic - Teens and their families are invited to a  
picnic at the Kiewiet's house on Wednesday, September 14th from 7:00 - 
9:00 PM. The meal will be a taco bar, please sign up on the sheet at the 
Information Center.  Please bring a lawn chair. If you have any questions, 
please contact Pastor Surine. 
 

Beginning Monday, September 12th from 10:00 - 11:00 AM there will be a 
Zumba class offered.  The current Thursday evening class will be moving 
to Wednesday evenings from 6:30 - 7:30 PM beginning October 5th.  For 
more information contact Gretchen Pouliot 323-0309. 
  

Your help is needed to collect items for the Operation Christmas Child 
shoebox ministry.  We will be collecting back to school items thru the 
month of September that AWANA kids will pack in October.  There is a list 
of items at the Information Center.  Our Operation Christmas Child  
shoebox drive will run October 23 - November 6. 
 

We are in need of individuals to run the computer once or twice a 
month for Sunday morning worship services. If interested, please contact 
the church office or fill out a Community card and place it in the offering 
plate. 
 

If interested in Church Membership please fill out a Community Card and 
place it in the offering plate.   
 

“We Are Sisters” Fall Kickoff Luncheon - Sunday, September 25th at 
12:15 PM in the Family Life Center.  $2.00 donation.  All ladies are invited 
and encouraged to come and fellowship with your OBC sisters and to see 
what’s planned for Women’s Ministry this year.  Sign up at the Information 
Center. 

 

     Offering  09/04/11             Weekly Budget 
 General Fund   $8,680.60 $9,635.81 
 Benevolence $50.00 Mortgage Balance 
 Debt Retirement $105.00 $102,560.99 (As of 08/22/11) 

Today        

9:30 AM Nursery & Toddler’s Church  
 Sunday School (ages 4 - High School) 
 Adult Bible Fellowship:  
  Berean Class - Auditorium - Doctrine of God 
  Co-laborer’s - Family Life Center - Rewards 
  Ladies Class - Pastor Bill’s Office - God of All Comfort  
  Young Families - Room 105 
  College & Career - Room 108 - Study of the Prophets 
 

10:30 AM Join us for coffee fellowship in the Family Life Center 
 

11:00 AM Worship Service - Missionary Barb T. 
 Nursery & Toddler’s Church 

 Children’s Church (Ages 4-4th grade) 
 

12:00 PM Young at Heart Dinner - Family Life Center 
 

 5:30 - 7:30 PM Embers Fall Kickoff (7th-12th Grade) 
 6:00 - 7:00 PM Traditional Service - Pastor Johnson 
 6:00 - 7:00 PM Cubbies & Sparks 
 6:00 - 7:30 PM Truth & Training   

 

This Week 
 

Monday - 10:00 AM Zumba 
 

Tuesday - 6:30 PM Board Meeting 
 

Wednesday - 10:00 AM Adult Prayer Meeting 
  5:45 PM Praise Team Practice 
  7:00 - 9:00 Youth Group Family Picnic at Kiewiet’s 
  7:00 PM Voices of Praise Practice - Auditorium 
 

Thursday - 7:00 PM Zumba - Family Life Center 
 

Friday - Sunday - Church Camp-out, Warner Camp, Grand Junction 

Church Leadership 
 
 

Stephen Johnson, Senior Pastor  Bill Kiewiet, Associate Pastor 
pastorsteve@oakwoodbible.org  pastorbill@oakwoodbible.org 

 
 

Steve Surine, Student Ministries   Wendy Newhouse, Admin. Asst. 
pastorsurine@oakwoodbible.org  wendy@oakwoodbible.org 

 
 

 Elders Deacons  
 Kurt Kenyon (Chairman) Chris Eaton (Chairman) 
 Gary Kortman (Vice-Chairman) Mike Famiano 
 Tom Elyea  Elton Hiscock 
 David Huffman  Jason Meister 
 Dick Kirby Greg Newhouse 
  Alan Wood 

Teen Ministries 
Sept. 14 Family Picnic at Kiewiet’s 

Nursery (09/18) 
Sunday School - Jenny & Jordan Bessert and Tami McCollum 

Worship Service - Sheryl Lockman, Pat Kanerva and Sara Smith 
 

Toddlers (09/18) 
Sunday School - Lisa Meyer and Nancy Wichman 

Worship Service - Diane Dykstra and Kimberly Larson 

Coming Events 

 


